
Thanks for the comments, we have now added (also in the paper) the DOI referred to the data presented in 
the manuscript (and acknowledge people from the data center for that). Moreover, we have updated 
authors’ first name and last name as required. Finally, we have updated URSLs from www.cmar.csiro.au  to 
www.marine.csiro.au, and added a ROR https://ror.org/01mae9353 for the Marine National Facility in the 
acknowledgements.  

We hope that this version of the paper can be accepted for publication 
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